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Contact:  Andrew Royle, Deputy Chief Executive Policy | Ph:  

Regulatory Response Team / Red Tape Tipline 
For information  

As of 26 August 2025, the Ministry has received a total of 1205 submissions on red tape issues. 
We currently have 36 investigations underway (relating to 162 public submissions).   

We are continuing to work through the higher than usual number of submissions we have received 
since 5 August 2025. A significant proportion of submissions received since that date are related to 
building consent and resource management issues. 

We will provide you with a briefing in mid-September that will include a summary of the issues 
coming through the Red Tape Tipline and a clear section on recommendations for deregulatory 
outcomes that can be pursued. Below is a list of some of the issues that we are currently 
investigating, noting that not all of these will lead to recommendations for deregulatory action. 
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